
             Monkton Church of England Primary School 
Monkton Street, Monkton, 

 Ramsgate, Kent CT12 4JQ 

Telephone:  01843 821394 

Email: office@monkton.kent.sch.uk 
 

Executive Headteacher: Paul McCarthy 

       Head of School: Chris Marston 

 

 

Federation of Minster and Monkton Church of England Primary Schools 

Tuesday 8th October 2024 

 

PARENT CONSULTATIONS - VIRTUAL 

 

Dear Families,  

This term, parent consultations will be on Wednesday 23rd October. They will be virtual meetings using 

Microsoft Teams, enabling you to chat to teachers from the comfort of your own home or from where you 

work. 

Starting at 1:10pm and finishing at 7:30pm, these consultations will give you the chance to speak to the 

teacher about how your child has settled in to their new year group, how they are learning and if there is 

anything that we can do to make your child’s well-being and learning even better.  

To book a 10 minute time slot, you must access the Arbor Parent Portal which you should have already 

signed up to. You will be able to book a time from 6pm tomorrow tonight (9.10.24) and have until 6pm on 

Monday 21st October. Act early to get the slot that is best for you! 

From the Arbor Portal, teachers will be provided with a list of names and times and will therefore be able to 

send you a link to access the virtual meeting room. This will be provided closer to the time.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

C.Marston 

Head of School 

 

 

  


